
Reception’s first trips to the Heath
Reception have started their visits to Hampstead Heath and have really enjoyed exploring
nature and using nature to support our learning. We will be visiting every two weeks throughout
the year. On our first visit, we read the story of the Gruffalo before using eco-clay and nature
to create some fearsome faces on the trees! Some had real prickles!

We wore our wellington boots so we could go in 
the muddy puddles!


